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FOR THE ATTENTION OF THE PERSON WITH PARENTAL RESPONSIBILITY 

 

RE ; EARLY YEARS AND KEY STAGE ONE BOOK CHANGE 

 
 

Just a little reminder about reading in Early Years and Key Stage One.  It is school policy 

that your child reads 5 times a week at home.  This could be their reading book, a book 

from home or a magazine etc. We are asking parents that once your child has read, that 

you record this into their orange Reading Record.  

 

To help make sure that your child is getting a new book when they have finished, each 

classroom has a box where your child put their book when it is ready to be changed. This 

will be then changed and your child will have a new book at the end of the day. We do 

keep an eye on the children who say they have not read at home and do not need their 

books changing. Also if you are wanting to keep the book longer then we recommend you 

write this into the reading record or perhaps not put the book back in their school bag 

so we know that you would like to keep the book longer.  

 

If you have any questions or concerns, please feel free to contact me.  

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

 

Aimee Rosson  

Early Years Lead 
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